
 
                                                                   

All Souls’ Nursery – Summer Term 

Welcome back! 

 
We are looking forward to continuing working with your child, in partnership with yourselves, on this wonderful journey. This term we will 

be focussing during the first half term on ‘planting and growing’, sharing stories and exploring rhymes. During the second half term we will 

be looking at ‘transport and travel’, consolidating number and shape.  Below are just a few of the learning objectives we aim to cover in 

each area of learning. 

R.E   

• Easter 

• Pentecost  

• Prayer  

• Celebrations 

Communication and language 

• Enjoy listening to stories, discussing characters and settings. 

• Listen and follow instructions 

• Start a conversation with an adult or a friend.   

• Use talk to problem solve and   

• Use language to make our needs known. 

Personal, Social and Emotional development   

• Develop their sense of belonging to a family and community.  

• Make secure friendship groups.  

• To be able to talk about their feelings using words like ‘happy’, ‘sad’, ‘angry’ or ‘worried’. To share and take turns. 

Physical Development 

• The children will continue to take part in PE lessons with Miss Jade.  We will take part in Sports Day (Please have PE kits in on Tuesday) 

• They will practise fine motor skills using threading, playdoh, pencils and crayons and scissors. 

When ready they will begin to write letters in their names. 

Literacy 

• Learn the phonic rhyme and consolidate the first phonic sounds. 

• Listen to stories, beginning to retell and develop story ideas.  

• Recognise our names. 

Maths 

• Recognise and use numbers to 5.  

• Begin to use numbers beyond 5 .  

• Recognise patterns, shapes and begin to sort and measure objects. 

UTW/Expressive Art 

We will explore the natural world and how it changes.  We will be planting lots of fruit, vegetables and flowers. We will be learning how to 

look after these in order that they grow. The children will use a variety of media to explore colour, shape and texture.  We will be visiting 

Coombe Park to explore wildlife and use our gross motor skills. We will share songs and rhymes as well as exploring the sacrament of 

marriage in our RE sessions.  During the second half of the term, we will be looking at where we live and different places around the world. 

We will cover all these learning objectives through the use of stories and information books, rhymes and songs, exploring the outside 

environment and visiting local places of interest. We will also, as always, focus on the topics that the children have a personal interest in.  

 

Thank you for all of your support, we look forward to working with you for the final term. 

Mrs Jilks 

Mrs McCloskey 


